PALO DURO LAKE CROSS COUNTRY INVITATIONAL

We would like to invite you to the Palo Duro Lake Cross Country Meet, hosted by Spearman
High School, to be held on October 10, 2015. The meet will take place at Palo Duro Lake just
Northeast of Spearman. This is the same location we have hosted the District Cross Country
Meet since 2008 and the course is a magnificent blend of hills, trails and trees with an open
start and finish.

We will run the listed divisions with a tentative schedule as follows:

8:30a.m JH Girls (2 miles)

9:00 a.m JH Boys (2 miles)

9:30 a.m. JV Girls (2 miles)

10:00 a.m. Varsity Girls (2 miles)

10:30 a.m. 4A-5A Varsity Girls\JV Boys (3 miles)

11:00 a.m. Varsity Boys (3 miles)



